

## Welcome to Mrs. Terry's Class!

June 2023

Dear Students,

Welcome to second grade! My name is Mrs. Terry and I will be your teacher this upcoming year. I look forward to meeting you and starting our year together this September. I hope you are excited about second grade, learning new things, and making new friends.

I hope you have a relaxing and fun summer. Hopefully, you will read some great books. When school begins, there will be time for you to talk about your interests and share your summer stories.

Please bring your supplies to school on the first day. If you visit the classroom before school begins, feel free to leave your supplies on your desk. It is often helpful to have your belongings labeled with permanent marker to prevent loss. Make sure you bring a snack, as we will be having time for a snack each day.

Enjoy your summer! I'll see you soon!

Sincerely, Mrs. Terry

## Supply List

\*glue sticks

\*erasers

\*1 box of 16 or 24 crayons (Please no larger.)

\*art smock

\*1 box of tissues for class

\*1 sturdy folder (labeled with name)

\*sharpened pencils

\*small pencil box for your desk

\*1 backpack or school bag

\*sneakers for PE and recess

\*corded headphones for personal use, labeled with name (headphones last longer than earbuds)

\*\*\*optional - markers (small box), colored pencils, small pencil sharpener, water bottle for desk (please only the push/pull type or with a no-spill valve)

\*\*\*A take-home folder will be provided, courtesy of the PTA.

- Students will be sitting at desks and will be responsible for their own supplies. Since students often use (and lose) pencils and glue sticks, I would recommend buying many of them before school starts when these materials are significantly cheaper. You can then send in these items throughout the school year as your child needs them.